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NEXT MEETING 

Wednesday, February 1, 2017 
7 p.m. 
WaterStone Savings Bank 
6560 S. 27th St. 
Oak Creek, WI 

2017 CLUB OFFICERS 

President: 

Jeff Borowski 

flyinfool1@yahoo.com 

Vice President: 

Steve Ward 

rcpilotsteve60@aol.com 

Treasurer: 

Tom Young 

oneeagle2@yahoo.com 

Secretary: 

Bob Glowienka 

bobg1@wi.rr.com 

Safety Coordinator: 

Phil Schumacher 

philsch@sbcglobal.net 

NEWSLETTER EDITOR 

Mike McCullough 

ramsrc.editor@gmail.com 

MILWAUKEE CO R/C 
ASSOCIATION DELEGATES 

Ron Szuta 

Bob Glowienka 

FIELD REPORT 

What’s Going On in 2017 
The RAMS Club already has some big plans for this year, and surely more 

ideas will come up as the year progresses. We are planning to put up our 

great, new Welcome sign in the spring when the ground thaws. We are also 

planning to replace our field entry gate and move it back into the drive to 

accommodate vehicles with trailers. 

A brief recap from last meeting: Last year, the club ended with 64 mem-

bers, which has been on par for the last several years. We elected our offic-

ers for 2017. They are Jeff Borowski for President, Steve Ward for Vice Pres-

ident, and Tom Young for Treasurer.  

Mark Meyrose will be stepping down as the official field caretaker. We 

will need someone to take over this responsibility. There will be discussion 

at the next meeting and Mark will be there to answer any questions as to 

what all is involved. Mark will still be available to help out at the field when 

he is able. The position traditionally has paid the person in charge $600 per 

year in 3 installments. That is almost like getting a nice new model each 

year. 

The club was also asked by the SWARM club to hold a rotorcraft “friend” 

fly. Members  voted and agreed that SWARM can use the whole field on 

July 22nd with rain date of July 23rd. Another reminder will be in the news-

letter as the date gets closer. There are some other events that weekend 

for the fixed-wing guys to enjoy. 
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AROUND THE AREA 

January 29 
Green Bay Model Airplane 
Club 
All RC Swap Meet 
Holy Cross School Gym 
Green Bay, WI 
8:30 AM – 12:00 PM 
www.gbmac.com 
 
February 18 
Fox Valley Aero Club 
Radio Control Swap Meet 
Kane County Fairgrounds 
St. Charles, IL 
9:00 AM – 4:00 PM 
www.foxvalleyaero.com 

BUILD SEASON 

What Are You Working On? 
Do you have a  winter build project going on? Don’t want to bring it to a meeting? No problem! Send the edi-

tor an email with some pictures of your project. (LEFT) Mike McCullough has opened the box and is going to 

start a Carl Goldberg Ultimate Biplane. (Right) Jim Myszewski is building  a Top Flite Stinson Reliant that will 

one day look like this. I happened to see this at my hometown hobby shop last weekend. 

Upcoming Events 

Continued from Page 1 

However the thaw came early in January and Tim Welch took advantage 

taking out his Sport Cub with floats.  


